

December 16, 2008

Office of the Mayor

Denny Hair Patton's Third Army Show 30446 Joseph Road Hockley, Texas 77447

Dear Mr. Hair,

Thank you for coming to Bryan for Veteran's Day weekend. Your displays bring knowledge to the young and memories to all who visited the events. It is important to remember where we come from and groups like yours help to keep those memories alive.

It is our hope that you will come back in the future to share more of your collections with us again.

Thank you,

D. Mark Conlee